
Monday 17 October 2022 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to invite parents/carers (or grandparent/aunt/uncle etc if you are 
unable to attend) of Year 2 children to join them for lunch on Wednesday 16 
November 2022. Only one adult per child will be able to attend. 
 
Roast beef, Yorkshire puddings, roast potatoes, broccoli and carrots, or tomato and basil pasta with 
crusty bread will be served for lunch, with cheesecake for dessert.  
 
Mrs Dobson, the cook, would like to invite children who usually have a packed lunch to join the 
other children that day in having a cooked lunch. 
 
If you would like to come along, please complete the slip below and return it to school with your 
payment of £3.00 per adult (cash or cheque payable to NCC) by no later than Wednesday 2 
November.  This will let Mrs Dobson, our cook, know how much food to order.  If you have any 
special dietary requirements e.g. vegetarian, please note this on your reply slip.  
 
If you are able to attend, please come to school for 11:30am – enter by the school office.  
 
We look forward to seeing you then.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs S Hart 
Executive Head Teacher  
 
 

Reply Slip – Year 2 – Bring a Parent/Carer to Lunch – Wednesday 16 November 2022 

 

 
Child’s Name 
 

 

If your child usually has a packed lunch, please 
indicate if they will be having a packed lunch, or 
joining in with the school dinner 
 

 
School Dinner      Packed Lunch  

Name of parent/carer, and relationship to child 
(please print) 
 

 
 

Please let us know if you (parent/carer) have any 
special dietary requirements e.g. vegetarian or 
allergies 
 

 
 

Payment enclosed (cash or cheque payable to NCC) 
 
£3.00 per adult  
 

I enclose my payment of: £3.00 
 
 
Cheque/Cash (please delete as appropriate) 
 

Please reply by Wednesday 2 November 2022 

  


